
 FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
We exist to glorify God through seeking the lost, building up believers,  

and equipping workers to serve God. 

 
“For all those who exalt themselves will be humbled, and those who humble themselves will be exalted.” 

(Luke 14:11) 
 

SUNDAY, JUNE 29, 2025  

WELCOME 

Announcements (screen) 

 

CALL TO WORSHIP 

Trustee Presentation on building addition 

 

WORSHIP THROUGH PRAISE 

Invocation 

#140 “Great is the Lord”  

#820 “Yet Not I But Through Christ In Me”  

 

WORSHIP THROUGH GIVING 

Special Music- Anna Jean Schneiderman & Ashley Van Tubergen 

Dismissal for Children’s Church (Age 3-1st Grade) 

Pastoral Prayer 

Offering- (Doxology) 

 

WORSHIP THROUGH THE WORD 

Scripture: Obadiah 1-21 

Message: Pride Multiplied (Pastor Jesse Sternke) 

 

WORSHIP THROUGH COMMITMENT 

#638 “I Need Thee Every Hour” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
First Baptist Church ~ 4102 190th Street ~ George, Iowa 51237 

712-475-3440 ~ fbcgeorge.org 

Pastor, Jesse Sternke ~ 507-370-3368 ~ pastor@fbcgeorge.org  

Secretary, Crystal deBoer ~ 712-298-2124 ~ secretaryfbc@frontier.com 

mailto:secretaryfbc@frontier.com


OPPORTUNITIES THIS WEEK 
 SUNDAY –  BUILDING FUND SUNDAY  

9:00 am- Fellowship Time 

    10:00 am- Morning Worship 

6:30 pm- Discipleship U 

WEDNESDAY- 6:30 pm- Youth 

7:00 pm- Visitation 

 NEXT SUNDAY- COMMUNION SUNDAY 

9:00 am- Fellowship Time 

    10:00 am- Morning Worship  

    6:30 pm- Discipleship U  

************************************************************************************ 
6-22-25     Morning Worship       Evening Worship       

WE CAME            85    25    

WE GAVE       $4,589.00           $16.00 

       $150.00 (Missions)   

       

Morning Organist/Pianist: Cindy Eben 

Greeters: Janice Schneidermann 

Greeters Next Sunday: Dennis & Gracia Schrick 

Nursery: Terresa Wagenaar 

Children’s Church: Rachel Kramer 

Fellowship Time: Jesse & Katie 

Fellowship Time Next Sunday: Darren & Julie and family 

************************************************************************************ 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

************************************************************************************ 
The GLR Bread of Life and Food Pantry in George served 49 families at the giveaway on June 25. Among 

those families, there were 100 adults and 38 children that needs are being met locally! We are asking for 

donations of bug spray, sunscreen, baby wipes, and diapers size 1-6 for the July distribution. Please have the 

items in Crystal’s office by July 20. 

******************************************************************************************** 

Fellowship time is Sunday mornings at 9:00 am. Come for a light breakfast and fellowship! There is a 

sign-up sheet in the Foyer if you’d like to host. 

******************************************************************************************** 

First Baptist Church will be participating in several parades this summer - George (July 5), and Little 

Rock (August 23). We are looking for volunteers to walk and hand out items. There is a sign-up in the 

foyer or you can text Abby Kramer at 712-578-9770 if you can help. Please wear your AWANA or 

church shirt. If you do not have one, please let Abby Kramer know.  

******************************************************************************************** 

The Sunday School Picnic will be on Sunday, July 13, following the morning service. Group 4 will work in 

the kitchen.  We will be having grilled hotdogs and hamburgers.  Please bring a salad and/or dessert to 

share.  We will have a bouncy house, bean bag tournament, and other activities. 

******************************************************************************************** 



If you are interested in helping AWANA this year, please let Rachel Kramer know by July 27. If you 

volunteered last year in AWANA, we will plan on you helping again unless you tell us otherwise (please let 

Rachel know if you can no longer help). Thank you! 

******************************************************************************************** 

If you were a Sunday School teacher last year, we will plan on you teaching again in the Fall. Please 

contact Alyssa den Hoed if you won’t be able to teach, or if you’d like to start teaching. 

******************************************************************************************** 

 

 

 


